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To whom it may concern,
 
We strongly urge you to protect our creeks, wetlands, and habitats in and around the Gaviota
 Coast and Goleta. Our community wants you to know that we want robust protections for
 these resources by enforcing the required setbacks – these are absolutely critical to the
 stability of these precious resources. My wife and I spend a lot of time in these areas and they
 are critical to our local hangout spots, our hikes, and our home.
 
Thank you for standing up for what is right – we appreciate it.
 
Darren Carter
Resident of Santa Barbara
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